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Dear Supervisors, 

I am not able to come to the Board meeting today to support the Climate Committee budget line item. I 

am in favor of the expenditure and am supportive of spending that money on a partner organization who 

can provide staffing services to the MCCAAC (Mendocino County Climate Action Advisory Committee).  

I hope that you can get the MCCAAC resolution on the agenda next week. Our ad hoc committee is ready 

to help with informing the community about how to apply for the MCCAAC and encouraging them to do 

so. 

Thank you again for moving forward with the climate action initiative. I hope that you realize how 

significant and important your contribution to leading the way in mobilizing our community and other 

communities, counties and the state to take action. 

Best Regards, 

Walter 

Walter Smith 

Mobile: +1-707-354-5853 

Email: walter@pacific.net 

Skype: wes1949 
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